
NOTICE

14-08-2025

It is for general information to the intending candidates that those who have not sat for

the entrance examination conducted by Bhattadev University, Bajali or any other Universities

for PG admission in Assamese at B.H. College, that an admission test will be conducted by our

college for admission to the same on 16th August, 2025 at 10.30 am.
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